
ANNOUNCEMENT 

ON OPEN TENDER 

This text of the notice is approved by decision of the Open Tender Commission "1" of "21" 

"October" 2019 and is published pursuant to Article 27 of the Law of the Republic of Armenia 

"On procurement" 

Code of the open tender ՀԴՄՆԳ-ԲՄԾՁԲ-19/2 

The Client, “Cash register introduction office” (SNPO) located at Aharonyan st., building 12/3, 

Yerevan, RA is announcing an open tender which is being carried out in one phase. 

The selected bidder will be required to sign a contract for consulting services (hereinafter referred 

to as the contract). 

According to the terms of Article 7 of the RA Law “On Procurement”, all persons or entities, 

irrespective of being a foreigner, a foreign entity or a stateless person, has the quall right to participate in 

this tender. 

The qualification criteria for the persons ineligible to participate in the tender, as well as for bidders, 

and the documents to be submitted for evaluation of those criteria shall be established by the invitation for 

this procedure. 

The selected bidder shall be determined from among the bidders having submitted bids evaluated 

as satisfying the requirements of the invitation, by the principle of giving preference to the bidder having 

submitted the lowest price proposal.   

For receiving the hard copy of the invitation to tender it is necessary to apply to the Client on the 

15th day as from the day of publication of the announcement, at 10:00. To receive an invitation in a hard 

copy it is necessary to send a written request to the Client. The Client ensures the provision of the hard 

copy free of charge on the first working day following the receipt of such request.  

In case of getting, a request for providing the invitation electronically, the Client shall ensure the 

provision of invitation electronically within the working day following the day of receipt of such a request. 

Failure to receive the invitation shall not limit the bidder's right to participate in this procedure.  



The bids the tender must be submitted in the form of documents on the 15th day as from the day 

of publication of the announcement, at 10:00, on November 05, 2019.  

The bids can be submitted in English and Russian, besides Armenian in the form of documents on 

the 15th day as from the day of publication of the announcement, at 10:00.   

The complaints regarding this procedure should be presented to Procurement Appeals Board at the 

following address 1, Melik-Adamyan Street. The appeal is conducted by the order defined by given 

invitation for open tender. In order to submit a complaint AMD 30 000 is required which should be 

transferred to the Treasury Account 900008000482 opened by the name of the Ministry of Finance of the 

Republic of Armenia.  

For further information regarding this announcement you can apply to H. Gulabyan, Secretary to 

the Evaluation Committee.  

Tel: +374 98 389 689          

Email: info@epromotion.am 

Client: “Cash register introduction office” (SNPO) 
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